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The Salt Lake Deanery has been having an exciting time getting back into the 

“swing of things” so to speak.  It is great to be able to meet in person with both 

the Councils and with the Parish Communities as a whole. 

All of the Affiliates continue their on-going projects of weekly and monthly news-

letters and emails, collecting food for the needy, and doing funeral dinners again. 

St Ann’s again solicited gift cards, valued at $4,700 for 60 needy kids and their 

families.  Their December meeting was a Christmas Potluck.  One of their 

members donated Missal Books for those who cannot attend Mass currently. 

St Olafs did a Stocking Stuffer Potluck in December.  The donated items were 

taken to the Center of Hope.  On February 1st they will be kicking off the annual 

Woman of the Year Award Nominations. They will also be hosting a Mardi Gras 

Social on February 26th. 

St Patrick’s hosted a light luncheon for their Ground Breaking of the New St 

Joseph Building.  The old one was damaged during the 2020 Earthquake beyond 

repair.  They also handed out The Story of the Miraculous Medal with a welcome 

card to all the ladies, inviting them to join their meetings. 

The Catholic Women’s League are beginning work on the fall luncheon to be held 

again this year.  They are currently taking applications for a 501(c)3 beneficiaries.  

For information, please contact Rosalie 891-632-8829 or rmmcat@hotmail.com 

St Vincents did a Reverse Advent Calendar.  Each day they added a different food 

item to the boxes.  By the end of Advent, they had nice boxes of food to meet 

someone’s needs.  All of the food was taken to the Carmelite Nuns. They also 

hosted a Baby Shower for the St Martha’s Guild in Salt Lake City.  27 women 

attended and five decided to join the CCW.  In December they also worked with 

the Parish School on the Boxes of Joy.  In January they sponsored a Hat & Glove 

drive to benefit the Road Home. They collected bags and bags of hats, gloves, and 

scarfs, many of which were home-made. 

The Deanery will be having their Annual Fundraising Luncheon on March 12th, 

please contact me if you are interested in joining us. 
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